LPNA Board Meeting
Minutes
July 8, 2013

The LPNA Board Meeting was held at 310 S. Osprey, called to order at 6:30 pm by Kate
Lowman, president.

Present: Kate Lowman, Jude Levy, Betsy Sublette, Kasy Kane, Katherine Orenic
Guest: Sgt. Ross Revill (Sarasota City Police)

Not present: Rene Desjardins, Marwan Khammash, Erika Brigham, Teresa Stone, Juliette
Reynolds

The Minutes from June 10, 2013 were accepted.

The Treasurer’s Report was given by Betsy Sublette. The current balance is $7,419.01.

No CCNA report as there was no meeting in July.

Kate went over the Administrative Approval language and adoption process. She encouraged
all to attend the City Commission Meeting, Monday, July 15, 6 pm when commissioners will
discuss and vote on our Laurel Park Overlay. The second reading will be in August. (Date to be
announced.)

Jude Levy reported that she and Kate went to a committee meeting of the Sarasota Alliance last
Friday. The Alliance plans to have their Historic Homes Tour in Laurel Park, Sunday, March 2,
2013. They want to focus on Madison Court and Oak (Owen Burns subdivision — Washington
Park). They plan to have a trolley tour of the entire neighborhood and have a reception in the
park that evening. We are delighted about the opportunity to share our historic neighborhood
with more people.

The website is being crafted. Later in the summer, it will be shown to the entire board for their
input. Shani is working on a primary image. The Laurel Park walking map is in process. Map

and new pictures will be needed for website.

Kate will follow up on ordering LP note cards.

Reminder: No meeting in August.

Kate will email all for approval of City grant for Tunes and box for maps.

Sgt Ross Reville introduced himself. He has been assigned to Laurel Park for
the late shift (until 5:30 am). He is moving the police vehicle around.

A few Announcements were made.

Meeting adjourned 8 pm.
JLevy



